Translation of letter dated 19.6.61 received from,
Messrs. Veb Deutsche Seereederei Rostock.

~

Ref. Tanker "Schwarzheide"

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of the 10th May last,
we have to inform you that the Motor Tanker "Schwarzheide"
is now undergoing repairs and at the same time, will be
transferred to the Classification of the DSRK.

We thank you for your attention and we remain, dear
Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

(Signed) SCHREIBE
General Manager
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